
OTHS BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 

March 10, 2021 

President Julie Angus called the meeting to order, with 17 members in attendance.  The minutes for the February 

meeting were approved by Ginny Phillips and seconded by Kim Ruhland. There was no correspondence.   

The treasurer’s report for February was approved by Ginny Phillips and seconded by Christy Ovanic. 

 

CURRENT ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS 

MEMBERSHIP (Ginny Phillips) Membership is 98.  We continue to encourage joining booster club through OHS 

social media contacts. The membership application can be found under the “Membership” tab at  

https://www.ohsboosterclub.org.  Applications and payment can be mailed in, submitted online or given to 

Ginny! 

 

PIB (Heather Billings) Pirates Invade the Ballroom is being tentatively planned for Saturday September 18.  

Applications are available under the “Events” tab at the web address above or from Mrs. Billings.  Applications are 

due back to Mrs. Billings by April 9. 

 

MULCH SALE (Debbie Meyer) Order forms can also be found under the “Events” tab at the web address above. 

Order forms are due back to the OTHS Athletic Director’s Office by April 15. 

SCHOLARSHIP (Kara Ericzon) The 2021 application is posted under “Events” on the booster club website as 

well as to the scholarship database managed by Mrs. Rios.  The applications are due 4/7.   

 

PIRATE CHEST (Ann Wadell) A motion was made by Karen Pillion to replace Ann as committee chair with 

Devon Henson and Cortney Kaufman. Courtney Nixon seconded the motion and it was unanimously approved. 

 

SPIRITWEAR (Tiffany Ditchfield) The spiritwear booth will be open during the (3) home football games 

scheduled this spring.  

 

WEBSITE (Christy Ovanic) The NEW website is up and running!  

 

RED & WHITE DAY (Julie Angus & Debbie Knoll) “A Great Day to be a Pirate” is planned for Saturday May 

8
th

 from 11am-3pm (outdoors) at the high school.  Raffle baskets will be on display for online auction, food trucks 

will be on site, team introductions and performances by the band, choir and poms are in the works! Online auction 

info is forthcoming. 

 

OFF-SEASON ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS 

GOLF OUTING Oggie Hampson and Pirate Nation are collaborating on the event to be held at Deer Park Golf 

Club.  Date TBD. 

 

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR’S REPORT (Mike Cooper) 

Mike was not present.  Julie passed along that capacity at King Field will be capped at 800 people for spring 

sporting events.   

 

NEW BUSINESS 

The slate of officers for the 2021-22 school year will be presented at the April 14
th

 meeting. 

 

The meeting was adjourned and approved by Ginny Phillips and seconded by Christy Ovanic. 

 

The next meeting will be held Wednesday April 14, 2021. 

 

Respectfully submitted- 

Debbie Heimsoth 

https://www.ohsboosterclub.org/membership

